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Thank you for letting me know about Lorna Slater’s reply to your letter. I 

am writing this letter as a response to Lorna Slater’s letter.  

On 22 February, the Citizen Participation and Petitions Committee asked 

questions to Lorna Slater and she didn’t have answers with her. 

On 19 April, the Committee wrote the questions in a letter because they 

hadn’t heard an answer to their questions. 

On 22 May, Lorna Slater wrote back to the Committee to say they 

weren’t her questions to answer. 

On 1 July – 1 September, it is the Parliament’s summer holidays, 

nothing will be discussed. 

Lorna Slater is one of the leaders of the Scottish Green Party. 

The Scottish Green Party wants to help the environment and are in 

Government. 

My petition has been delayed by 7 months (February –------------- 

September)1 by one of the leaders of the Scottish Green Party and my 

petition is to help the environment. 

Can the Committee please ask an adult to move my petition forward? 

I hope you all have a great summer!  

I am fundraising for eight environmental charities this year. 

 

 
1 I have used extra hyphens here to  
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